
Here is Trinity Coe-Pederson's ALDC Report: 
 

• We will be sending the top 5 area officers to the national convention. Once I have 
the exact dates and times that they will be sent out to the officers and 
advisors.  

• State officer applications will open in January and close May 1st. We will hold the 
selection process May 9th at SFA. Once times have been set they will be sent 
out.  

• The Area Convention went well. The only real problem we had was the voting 
ballots and new ones have already been printed and ready to go for next year.  

• The ALDC meeting is Thursday and I will send out any additional information that 
I find out there.  

 
Here is Rachel Robinson's Area Convention report: 
 

• The Area Convention went well.  
• In the business session the members approved to raise dues to $1.50 per 

student.  

 


